
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/24/2017 3:56:21 PM
Subject: FW: Chad Alverson - Simpsonville SC

Please advise

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Chad Alverson [mailto:chad@internationalsupplycompany.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 2:08 PM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Chad Alverson - Simpsonville SC

Lt Gov Kevin Bryant,

We apparently share many things in common.  I am in small business in Anderson County, I am a deacon and a follower of Jesus 
Christ, I love South Carolina and I attempt to be a servant.  With that being said, your statements today have my curiosity at a very high 
level.  As a Greenville County resident who has never met Sheriff Will Lewis, I am looking for information that you have as to why 
you are calling for his resignation.  Based on the Bible we agree that Will Lewis having an affair is morally wrong which he has 
admitted.  I am not certain that an affair in today’s society calls for the job of a public servant, nor the sin of any other person that has 
not broken the state or local law.  As for the allegations, if these prove to be true then punishment is sure to follow.

However, you seem to be confident that he needs to resign and turn in the badge.  Can you share with me the basis of this conclusion?

I know that you are also running for Governor of SC and I want to make sure that we really are on the same page about how situations 
and allegations arise and the statements that we make are defendable.

Chad Alverson
620 Brixton Circle
Simpsonville SC 29681
864-444-3242
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